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FLPD PROMOTIONS 
 

 

 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department invites the public and the media to join us in 
congratulating the following officers on their recent promotion. 
 

The promotional ceremony will be held at the Sistrunk Substation located at 1291 
Sistrunk Boulevard in the City of Fort Lauderdale on Friday, February 13

th
 at 1:45 P.M. 

 

 Captain:  Michael Dodson 
 

Michael Dodson has been a member of the Fort Lauderdale Police Department 
since 2001.  Michael has served the Department in the Operations Bureau with 
the Patrol Division, Special Problems Unit, Community Policing Division, and 
Motor Unit.  Additionally, he served as a Sergeant in the Office of Internal 
Affairs.  Michael received a Bachelor’s Degree in Criminal Justice from Union 
Institute and University.  Michael’s most recent assignment was as the Midnight 
Shift Lieutenant in Police District Two.  Prior to joining the Fort Lauderdale 
Police Department, Michael was a Criminal Investigator and Polygraph Examiner 
for the Commonwealth of Pennsylvania.  Michael is the recipient 16 Public 
Commendations and 10 Department Commendations.    

 

 Lieutenant:  Kimberly Maus 
 

Kimberly Maus has been a member of the Fort Lauderdale Police Department 
since 1993.  Kimberly has served the Department in the Operations Bureau as 
a road patrol officer and a field training officer, and was a detective assigned to 
the Special Investigations Division.  Kimberly is a member of the Department’s 
Critical Incident Stress Debriefing Team and the Crisis Negotiation Team.  
Additionally, she is one of the Department’s firearms and patrol tactics 
instructors.  She is the recipient of 27 Public Commendations, 17 Departmental 
Commendations, a Lifesaving Award and was the Officer of the Month for 
December of 2000 and May of 2004.  Kimberly holds a Bachelor’s Degree in 
Criminal Justice from Northeastern University.  Kimberly’s most recent 
assignment was as a Dayshift Road Patrol Sergeant assigned to District 2.   
 

Sergeant:  Travis O’Neal 
 

Travis O’Neal has been a member of the Fort Lauderdale Police Department 
since 2008 Travis has served the Department in the Operations Bureau as a 
patrol officer.  Travis’ most recent assignment was as an officer in the Marine 
Unit.  Prior to joining the Fort Lauderdale Police Department, Travis was a 
police officer with the Virginia Beach Police Department for 7 years.  He is the 
recipient of 5 Public Commendations. 
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